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UTFA Welcomes Release of Homa Hoodfar
September 26, 2016

UTFA is extremely pleased to learn that Professor Homa Hoodfar has been released from prison. UTFA
extends its very best wishes to Homa and her family, and congratulates the Concordia University Faculty
Association for its tireless efforts in Homa’s behalf.

For more information:

CBC News coverage
Amnesty International statement
Statement from homahoodfar.org
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